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April 9, 2008

The Honorable John D. Dingell
Chairman

Committee on Energy and Commerce
U.S. House of Representatives

2125 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

The Honorable Bart Stupak

Chairman

Subcommittee on Oversight and Investigations
Committee on Energy and Commerce

U.S. House of Representatives

2125 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Dingell and Chairman Stupak:

I am enclosing herewith the responses of the Government Printing Office to the
questions contained in your letter of March 26, 2008, regarding your investigation
of the management, production, and distribution of our Nation’s e-Passports. The
GPO is committed to fully assisting and supporting your investigation and I trust
our answers respond to your inquiries satisfactorily. For further information,
please do not hesitate to contact GPO’s Congressional Relations Officer,

Mr. Andrew Sherman, on 202-512-1991.

Sincerely, _

ROBERT C. TAPELLA
Public Printer

Enclosure

Cc:  The Honorable Joe Barton, Ranking Member
Committee on Energy and Commerce

The Honorable John Shimkus, Ranking Member
Subcommittee on Oversight and Investigations

732 North Capitol Street, NW Washington, DC 20401 202-512-1000 rtapella@gpo.gov
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